NOTICE OF AWARD

01 April 2019
SirIMadamf

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its
Resolution No. (IMP) 162 - 19, the Department is awarding the procurement for the
hiring of a firm for the conduct of the Franklin Covey All Access Pass to your firm, the
Center for Leadership and Change Inc., in the total amount of One Million Five
Hundred Fifty-Seven Thousand Nine Hundred Twenty Pesos (PhP 1,557,920.00)
only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the Department's existing
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract. ‘

Very truly yours,

Undersecretary and Acting
Head of the Procuring Entity

" Center for Leadershlp and Change Inc.
130 H.V. .Dela Costa St.
Salcedo Village
Makati City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
“ Tel. No. 834 - 4000



